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President’s Message
Fran Maddox

Thank you everyone for coming to our May 27 meeting which fell on the Memorial Day
weekend. It seems not everyone goes out of town as we had a nice turn out. There was
lovely music with many different genres being played. We welcomed new member
Micah Cowan, from Vancouver.

The meeting started with the Music Circle at 12:15. I led the group this time in the six
songs. It sounded like everyone had practiced the music as we seemed to produce a
beautiful sound on each song. There are more details about the meeting in Marlene’s
notes later in this newsletter.

This newsletter is a little late as last week I was attending our RCAC Accordion Camp at
Collins Retreat Center. The June newsletter will be filled with pictures, and You Tube
links to that event. This coming Saturday, several of us are going to Astoria to
participate in the Scandanavian Festival under Coreen Bergholm’s direction. The event
takes place in Astoria and our group will be playing at 2:00 pm. The following weekend
several members will be heading to Leavenworth.

Please send pictures from these events so I can include them in the June edition.
Remember: NO MEETING in June. Next meeting is July 15. More information about
that in the June newsletter




